UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE
NEWARK. DELAWARE
19711

UNIVERSITY FACULTY SENATE

303 HULLIHEN HALL
PHONE: 302-738-2829

January 7, 1975

MEMORANDUM
TO: All Faculty Members
FROM: E. Paul Catts, Vice President JE:‘%gﬂfa‘f
University Faculty Senate
SUBJECT: Continuation of Regular Senate Meeting of January 6, 1975

A continuation of the January 6, 1975, meeting of the Faculty Senate

will be
Hall,

V. New

C.

held on Monday, January 13, 1975, at 4 PM in Room 110, Memorial

AGENDA

* ok %

Business (Continued)

Proposed regulations from the Committee on Undergraduate Admissions
and Standing to implement Senate-approved policy on Satisfactory
Progress Toward Degree (see Attachment 2 with call for January 6
meeting).

Recommendation from the Committee on Research concerning policy on
Involvement of Human Subjects in Research and Research-Related
Activities (see Attachment 3 with call for January 6 meeting).

NOTE: A reference copy of the Federal Regulations from the Depart-
ment of Health, Education, and Welfare is in the Senate Office for
anyone interested in studying the rulings on which this policy is
based.

Summary of opinions of the Committee on Research concerning
establishment of a University of Delaware Press (see Attachment 4
with call for January 6 meeting).

Such items as may come before the Senate. (No motion introduced
at this time may be acted upon until the next meeting of the
Senate.)

Attachments are in the hands of your Senators. Distribution also
includes one copy for each ten faculty members of each department.
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